
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  September 8, 2016 

           

To:  Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 

   

From:  Michael Padavic,  

  Senior Director of Student Services 

 

Re:  TIENET Update  

 

 

This summer the District switched over our computerized IEP system from eSped to 

TIENET.  Powerschool recently purchased TIENET as a result of our IEP system now being 

comparable with Powerschool. 

 

Our final student data from the eSped system has been imported to TIENET; this was 

compiled on September 7th. A representative from TIENET provided a three hour training to 

staff on August 31st and September 1st. Eboney Lofton, the Director of Special Education will 

be offering additional training and support to staff thru the month of September. We will also 

continue to offer on-going staff training throughout the school year via TIENET webinars. 
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